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HOSPICE AIDES  
 

Tammy Bull, NA II, CHPNA  
Hospice Aide Coordinator  

 

Stephanie Baldwin, NA I  

Teresa Graham, NA II  

Esmeralda Rodriguez, NA I  

Annalisa Thompson, NA I  

Sybil Oxendine, NA I  

Erica Armstrong, NA I  

Latonia Williams, NA I  

Regina Smith, NA I  

Myrtle Paul, NA I  
 

PATIENT CARE TECHNICIANS  

Audrey Martin, NA I  

Kay Brewington, NA I  

Kathy Taylor, NA I 

Bernice Thompson, NA I  

Angela McDonald, NA I 

Jaikyla Dumas, NA I  
 

HOMECARE PRIMARY NURSES  

Lisa Wood, RN,CHPN  

Home Care Team Coordinator 
 

Hayley Plyler, RN, BSN 

Lori Jenkins, RN  

Christine Strickler, RN 

Miranda Watson, RN 

Natalie Barbour, BSW, RN, BSN  

Fretia Flinchum, LPN 
 

INPATIENT NURSES 

Karen Geiger, RN,MSN  

Teresa Balzer, RN,BSN,CHPN 
Kathleen Camp, RN,CHPN 

Sybil Mazure, RN  

Shonda Crump, LPN 

 Teri McDonald, LPN 
 

PRN HOSPICE AIDES 

Megan Hope Furr, CNA I  
 

ON CALL NURSES  
 

Amber Chavis, RN 

Cindy Robinson, RN 

Tammy Leviner, LPN 

Beth Patterson, LPN 

 
 

  

PRN NURSES 

Patricia Wheeler, RN 

Leslie Gadson, RN 

Vanonda Lineberger, RN 

Seth Dixon, RN 

Barbara Potter, RN 

COMPLIANCE & OUTREACH 
Heather Monroe, RN                                           

Compliance Coordinator  
 

Lisa Luckey 

Volunteer & Outreach Coordinator 
 

 Linda Russell, AA                                                           

Volunteer & Outreach Assistant 
 

FAMILY SERVICES  
Mary Martha Warnock, BSW                                

Social Worker 
 

Shannon Huff, BA, Social Worker  
 

Sandy Black, BSW                                                   

Bereavement Coordinator  
 

Nia Jones, BSW 

Bereavement/Social Worker 
 

Kinnley Micklem, MSW, Social Worker 
 

Stephanie Thornton, BA  

Inpatient Care Coordinator 

Social Worker   
 
 

Christopher Thornton, CPC/Chaplain   
 

Kenneth Lyerly, MDIV. Chaplain  
 

 

MEDICAL  STAFF  
  

Susan McDonald, FNP 

Julie Vercheck, MD   

Van Slaughter, MD 

 

 

SUPPORT STAFF  
 

Lisa O’Neal, AAS, Clinical Office Coordinator 

Jane Burnette, Billing/Account Specialist  

Kelly Williams, Receptionist/Secretary 

Buddy Edwards, Maintenance Technician  

Rosa English-PRN Sitter/Housekeeper 

Vladimir Tushin,  Housekeeping 

Lynn Clewis, Stenographer 

 Nic Wilkes, Creativity Coordinator 

 

LEADERSHIP  

Kristina Leyden, MSW, LCSW                
Chief Executive Officer  

 
Steven Strobel, MD                                     

Chief Medical Officer  
 

Julie Woody, RN,CHPN                               
Director of Public Relations  

 
Marvin Taylor, BS                                           

Director of Finances  
 

Arturo De Aguilar, MA, MDIV.               
Director of Human Resources  

 
Jessica Mims, BSW,CHP-SW                                     
Director of Family Services   

 
Jenny Mabe, RN, CHPN                           

Director of Nursing (Home Care)    
 

Hollie Smith, RN, CHPN                               
Director of Inpatient Care  

 

 
  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

Rev. Steve Crews, Chairman  

Cleve Baxley, Vice Chairman  

Tammy Benson, Secretary  

Neal Watkins, Treasurer  

 

Chuck Cobb 

Mary Kate Lambeth 

Rev. Chris Hawks 

Linda Arrington  

Jonathon Lewis  

Ken Bostick 

Audrey Moore 

Mechelle Preslar 

Jason Gainey 

 
 
 
 

All of our volunteers who are                  

part of our Richmond County                          

Hospice Family. 

 Their gift of time and dedication 

makes our organization the best 
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Richmond County Hospice, Inc. held our bi-annual Light of Life Memorial Celebration on Thursday,           
November 15, 2022. Roberdel Baptist Church graciously hosted the special service. Our Light of Life          
services are held twice a year to provide families and staff the opportunity to reflect and to remember                

our beloved patients who have died during the prior six months.  
 

The service began with beautiful prelude music played on piano by devoted hospice volunteer,  
Linda Hatcher. Kristina Leyden, CEO of Richmond County Hospice, opened the service with a welcome  

followed by the invocation by Chris Thornton, hospice chaplain. Special music included two hymns, “In the 
Garden” and “Sweet Beulah Land”, sang by the talented Dixon Family. A message of God’s hope and             

comfort was shared by Pastor Billy Dennis. He personally thanked hospice for taking care for his mother 
prior to her death. A tradition of the Light of Life services is the lighting of the unity light and the            

congregational candles. During this time of remembrance, Dr. Steven Strobel, Chief Medical Officer, and 
Julie Woody, Director of Public Relations, individually recited the names of our deceased loved ones.              
Chris Thornton closed the service with a prayer and blessing for the meal. Following the Light of Life           
Memorial Celebration, the families and staff enjoyed a meal catered by Rick’s Catering in Laurinburg. 

Light of Life Memorial Celebration 2022 
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“Christmas is a necessity. There has to be at least one day of the year to remind us that we’re here for                     
something else besides ourselves.” - Eric Sevareid  

 
Christmas came a little early to Richmond County and we would like to thank everyone involved in making our 2nd 

annual Mistletoe Gallery fundraiser a huge success! From the donors and sponsors to those who came out to shop, 
to our team who worked COUNTLESS hours to pull it all together- the event would not happen without you all.      

THANK YOU!!! 
 

The campus looked so beautiful, and we enjoyed hearing the laughter and seeing the smiles on the faces of those 
who came out to take part in the festivities!  

 
We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge our donors and sponsors and thank them for their contin-

ued support and generosity: 
 

*Family Pharmacy    *Karen Everett Realtor, Coldwell Banker Preferred Properties, LLC 
*von Drehle Corporation   *Sam and Misty Crouch 
*Great Falls Wealth Management  *Drs. Joseph and Mary Catherine Moree 
*Sav & Nic Event Co   *Carolina Spine Center 
*Jason’s Tire and Auto   *Ruest Realty Company, LLC 
*Richmond Service League    *Riverhills Land and Timber Company, Inc. 
*Trinity Manufacturing, Inc.  *The Leyden Family 
*Pee Dee Electric Membership Corporation *Allegacy Benefit Solutions 
*Carrie Jane Ussery    *InMotionz 
*Moore Maids    *Double Vision- Richard and Cierra Robinson 
*GEB Designs & Refinishing, LLC  *Quick and Sinclair Electric 
*Roberdel Baptist School   *Gifts Four All Seasons 
*Dr. Allen & Deborah Adeimy  *Sarah Sriratanakoul, Realtor with Platinum Plus Realty 
*R/E Premier Real Estate- Rusty Edwards *Edwards IGA 
*Sandhills Best Care   *Neil Medical Group- Pharmacy Division 
*KanTime Hospice    *Mabry’s Drug and Homecare 
*Doug’s Bail Bonds    *G5 Poultry Farms LLC/ BVGG Properties, LLC 
*The Gentleman Mobile Bar  *Sweet Clay Earrings- Kinnley Rae Gardner 
*Our Southern Roots   *Kevin Clark 
*Iron Horse Auction Company  *Cole Auditorium and Friends 
*East Rockingham Senior Center  *Genny and Brian Baucom 
*Pamela Terry    *Dewitt’s Outdoor Sports 
*Anne Thrower    *Ellerbe Senior Center 
*Valeria Lunceford    *The MANY Individuals Who Donated Baked Goods 
*Carolyn Johnson Marks and David Marks In Memory of their Brother Darrell Marks 
*Michael Dawkins, Debra McDonald, Judy Dawkins, Tammy Fuller,  and Tracie Tuttle                                                  

In Memory of Their Parents C.P. and Hazel Dawkins        
*Page Shutter Company/Seaboard Station Restaurant In Memory of Willard Page 
  

We hope that  everyone had a wonderful holiday season, and we look forward to making this fundraiser bigger and 
better next year!  

As Edna Ferber said, “Christmas isn’t a season. It’s a feeling.” 

2nd ANNUAL MISTLETOE GALLERY 
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Thank you to EVERYONE who came out to our    
Candy Cavalcade trunk or treat October 27th! We 
had an amazing turn out resulting in many of our               

participants running out of candy early, but it was so 
much fun and we will be better prepared next year! 
There were so many cute children in some creative 
and entertaining costumes. We enjoyed seeing you 
all and hope you had lots of fun! The trunks were       

fantastic, and we really appreciate each one of you 
coming out and setting up! Please help us thank 

these individuals and agencies for being a part of 
this event:  

• Platinum Plus Realty- Sarah, Hollie, and Krista 
• NC Forest Service 

• Sav & Nic Event Planning 
• Danielle Garth 

• Cleve Baxley 
• Richmond County Sheriff’s Office 

• Xtreme Rentals 
• 1st Baptist Church Rockingham 

• Dunn's Auto Sales 
• Granny’s County Kitchen 

• Carolina Hearts Homecare 
• Watson King Funeral Home 

• United Way of Richmond County 
• Maximus- Medicaid Managed Care Enrollment 

Broker 
• Daymark 

• Richmond County Aging Services 
• Dieffenbach GM Superstore 

• Arturo DeAguilar 
• Karen Geiger 

• Kinnley Gardner 
• Lisa and Jared Luckey 

• Nic Wilkes 
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